
Town of York 
Conservation Advisory Council 
11/16/16 Meeting Minutes 
 
Steel Fuller, Jerry Sturm, David Rose, Amos Smith, Paul MacLean, Dave Nagel, John 
Morgan, Kirk Richenberg 
 
David Rose led a discussion of York’s large-scale solar installation moratorium draft 
and of solar power in general. Some of the items discussed included the town’s 
substations (a substation map was present), net metering, storage battery use, 
farmland use, the Avon moratorium, price per acre for solar use, Farm Bureau 
recommendations, outside hedge funds buying up town farmland, the solar panel 
presentation for Wyoming County, and the need for additional information. 
 
Also included was a discussion of the town’s protection for its other natural 
resources. 
 
It was determined that more information was definitely needed and that an attempt 
will be made to bring the Wyoming County presentation to our county (by Amos, 
Dave, and possibly one additional individual).  
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Dave Nagel         


